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Since the Lochmere Highlands Ad Hoc Traffic Committee was created by the Lochmere 

Homeowners’ Association Board of Directors in July 2017, there have been countless committee 

meetings (including some attended by staff from the Town of Cary Transportation Department), 

hundreds of emails, neighborhood meetings and much discussion about how to address the now 

well documented speeding issue along Loch Highlands Drive. 

After all of this work, and coordinating closely with Town staff, a Traffic Calming Plan was 

presented to residents in an online meeting on July 29, 2021. The plan and the survey responses 

following the meeting, led to additional conversation, clarifications, and understanding. 

On December 20, 2021, after reviewing all of the work we had done and the Traffic Calming 

Plan from the Town staff, the Traffic Committee recommended that the Board of Directors adopt 

the Traffic Calming Plan that the Town had proposed. At its regular monthly meeting on 

December 21, the Board accepted the Committee’s recommendation, and, on December 22, 

Andy Siouville, Lochmere On-Site Community Manager, notified the Town staff. 

The Committee knows that there are many questions on your minds. Hopefully, we will answer 

your questions on the attached FAQ page. The FAQ page will be updated periodically when 

necessary. 

The implementation of the Traffic Calming Plan will take time. Please be patient. If you have 

questions, please contact the committee via email at: lochmeretraffic@gmail.com or contact 

Andy Siouville by email at asiouville@hrw.net or phone at 919-233-7640. 

Thank you. 

Ken Litowsky, Chair 

Committee Members:  Amy Belote, Tim Grissinger, Mary Lou Hodges, Anthony Johnson, Chris 

Pankuch, and Ling Su   
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